For SCOA meeting 1/3/2018
SCOA League

Our SCOL events attract competitors from many different clubs, not all SCOA. As it stands,
Ken applies points to anyone from our constituent clubs (BADO, BAOC, BKO, SARUM, SOC,
SOFA, SN, OUOC, TVOC, WIGHTO..) whether or not they are registered with SCOA. This is
not the case in our neighbouring regions who also have ‘split’ membership.

“Only members of SWOA on the day of the event score points. Runs must be
alone and unassisted for the competitor to score. Only a competitor’s first run
counts.”

“Only HAVOC members who are affiliated to the SEOA qualify for league points. However,
EAOA affiliated HAVOC members are very welcome to take part in these events but you will
not be eligible to win a medal. No registration is required to join the league and, providing
you are a SEOA member, you just run at one of the league events to be eligible to score
points.”

To be fair to all competitors, | would like to propose that SCOA take the same approach and
update its rules in time for the start of the next season. Ken has software to make the
sorting easy and is happy with this proposal.



